
Fr. John Legitimas, Parochial Administrator – phone: (204) 951-2469  email: mjlegitz@yahoo.com 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole Gillis, 
Linda Picard 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Lorraine Bernardin, Bob Whitechurch 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples 
may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
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This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Sunday, January 25 - 11:00 a.m. –  St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Leona Painchaud requested by Renée 
Marie Godard 

Tuesday, January 27 - 5:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church – Mass intention for +Maurice, +Sherry and +Carson 
Paul requested by Martin and Doris Lavallee 

Wednesday, January 28 - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church  
Thursday, January 29 - 9:30 a.m. – St. Eustache Manoir 
Friday, January 30 - 3:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & 

Novena of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
 3:30 p.m. – Celebration of the Holy Eucharist  
Saturday, January 31 - 9:30 a.m. – St. Eustache Church – Votive Mass to Our Blessed Virgin Mary 
Sunday, February 1 - 11:00 a.m. –  Elie – Mass intention for +Marcel Bernardin requested by the Bernardin 

family 
Church Cleaners: Elie (Jan 18 – Jan 31) Vince & Nicole Gillis 
 St. Eustache (Jan 25 – Feb 7) Ken Beaudin and Lorraine Bernardin families 
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment, especially: Laurette Allard, 
Baby Paisley Amyotte (cancer), Vera Jenkins, Fr. Marlon Lumanas. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and 
in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include the names in our Sunday bulletin. 

~~~~~ 
First Communion/Confirmation: We have 5 children enrolled in the First Communion program.  The 
books and more info will be coming in February.  We have 6 children wanting the Sacrament 
of Confirmation in this centennial year.  We are awaiting information from the Archdiocese and will be 
attending a meeting on January 29th for more news and program for this special occasion, hopefully to 
begin in mid-February. 
We are very blessed and thankful to have all these children eager to learn more about our Faith. 



Annual General Meeting of Caisse Financial Group: 7:00 p.m., January 27th 2015, in the Centre 
culturel franco-manitobain, 340 Provencher Blvd., Winnipeg, MB.  Registration at 6:15 p.m. 

~~~~~ 
Pastoral Parish Council meeting: Monday, January 26th at 7:00 p.m. 

~~~~~ 
February is Heart Month:  Volunteers will be canvassing in the Elie area on behalf of the Heart & 
Stroke Foundation.  Please give generously and help fund critical heart disease and stroke research.  For 
more information, visit heartandstroke.ca/help. 

~~~~~ 
Chez Nous Fundraiser at St. Charles Parish: Come and join us for an evening of fun, Friday, February 
13th, and a chance to help Chez Nous, a drop-in centre in downtown Winnipeg that has counted on St. 
Charles’ support for many years.  There will be a dinner and dance to a live band, meat draw and silent 
auction.  Tickets are on sale from Angela Bowman, 204-804-8155.  St. Charles Parish is located at 320 St. 
Charles Street in Winnipeg. 

~~~~~ 
Parish email address: Please note that the parish office has a new email address: blesst@shaw.ca. 
 

	
  


